
 

 
 

March 28, 2022 
Toyota Technical Development Corporation (TTDC) 

 

Notification of Homepage Renewal 
 
Thank you for your invaluable support. 
We are delighted to announce the release of our brand new and updated homepage. 
 
We have completely redesigned the style and layout of the homepage to better showcase our vision, business 

fields, technologies, and products. 
We hope that it will present an even clearer insight into our work and aspirations. 
 
We will continue updating and upgrading our homepage with the latest information in support of our customers. 
 


